
Project Update: October 2011 
 
During the training of 60 local leaders from six remaining sectors ICOSCAD has made 
improvements including reserving more time for local leaders to ask questions and sufficiently 
answer the wrap-up questions given to them after the session. Thus, ongoing monitoring and 
evaluation is seeing a great understanding and much commitment among trained leaders which 
allowing them to properly spread the information and coordinate the stoves construction 
activities. 
 
Beside this ongoing monitoring ICOSCAD is taking advantage of conferences and exhibitions to 
share its experience with different stakeholders and also inviting different media partners 
including radio stations, newspapers and national television to market its activities and 
achievements. 
 
Good news… ICOSCAD has been selected among the best youth initiatives to be presented during 
the UNEP International youth conference on climate change in Bandung-Indonesia from 27 
September- 1 October 2011. This conference gathered 1400 youths from around the world. 
 


